
 

  Gentleshaw Primary Academy  
 
 

 
Thursday 14th September  

 

All Stars Cricket Club 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I’m excited to tell you that for the next 6 weeks, we have an experienced cricket coach 
from ‘Chance2Shine’ in school each Tuesday. On these days the coach will be 
delivering cricket sessions to children in years 1 – 6.  
 
In addition to the lessons, the cricket coach is offering an ‘All Stars Cricket Club’ after 
school for children in Years 1, 2 and 3.  
 
The club will be held each Tuesday, starting on Tuesday 19th September and running 
until Tuesday 24th October. The Club will finish at 4.00pm each week and collection is 
from the front gate of school.  
 
There is a cost of £25 per child, which can be paid via School Money.  
 
There are limited places available, so places will be alocated on a first-come-first 
served basis. To request a place please email the academy office:  
 
office@gentleshawprimary.academy   
 
 
I am sure that you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for our children.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Miss Spencer  
 
PE Coordinator  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Darlings Lane, Gentleshaw, Rugeley, Staffordshire, WS15 4LY 
Email: office@gentleshawprimary.academy Telephone: 01543 227420 
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